
 

Disciples Needed to Serve St Clare’s Faith Formation 

Jesus did not call volunteers to do a job but he called disciples to answer God’s call of service to God 

and the Church (Pope Francis, Symposium on Catechesis, July 2017). Thank you to all who have answered 

God’s call to service in Faith Formation here at St. Clare. 

We need disciples to answer God’s call to serve as support staff for Elementary PSR on Saturday 

mornings and support staff for our Jr High PSR Tuesday evenings and Adult Special Ed Wednesday 

evenings. September-May.  

Required interview, training and support are available. This is a wonderful way not only to share your God-

given gifts, but to grow in your own personal faith journey. If you would like to join us in this important ministry 

or have questions about our faith formation process, please contact Ms. Lori Mascia 440-449-4242 x119 or 

lmascia.stclare@att.net  
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